
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference CTMUHB_463_23 
 

You asked:  
   

Please can the Health Board tell me if they've noticed any impact on the capacity 

of teams providing community services as a result of 20mph? 
 

Our response: 
 

Our community-based staff have not at present, reported any concerns or impact 
on their capacity to deliver the required care as a result of the 20mph change. 

 
 


